
Newsletter December 2023 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

• This morning we have Dick Ryman with his Christmas Special entertainment just for us. 

This will be followed by our Christmas Raffle. 

 

• Ann, David and Denise will be leading our Buddies Sensory Stroll, a 20 minute walk 

around the village, afterwards. Exercise and fresh air in great company….not to be 

missed! 

 

 

• Happy Birthday this month to Peter Hewitt, Gail Staples, Ron Smith, Heather Smith, Keith 

Dolby, Tim Raynes, Alan Watton, Margaret Anderson, Jane Meddings, Liz Roe, Stephen 

Gilpin, Breege Owen, Lindsey Sutton and Ann Ransome 

 

• Tuesday 19th December it’s our Christmas Party, from 12.45 to 2.45. Doors open at 12.30. 

We will have a prize for the best Christmas outfit. Father Christmas will be coming with 

gifts for you all. Please remember we cannot take photos or videos of the school 

children. 

 

 

• There is no meeting on Thursday 21st December. 

 

• There is no meeting on Thursday January 4th. 

 

 

• On Thursday 18th January we have a short presentation from Laura Blaine from 

Lincolnshire Carers Service. Our entertainment this morning is Belinda Hay. 

 

• Age UK are holding 2 Christmas Events, both priced at £15.00 each. Thursday 14th 

December a Christmas Party 11.30 to 3.30pm. and Friday 15th December a Christmas 

Lunch 11.30 to 15.30. Tickets are available by calling 03455 564 144  

 

 

• Thought for the month - 

May you never be too grown up to search the skies on Christmas Eve. 


